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NEWS

BEST WISHES
CegeSoma looks forward to welcoming you on January 2, 2024! In the
meantime, don't hesitate to consult our online catalogs and browse
our websites (www.cegesoma.be, www.belgiumwwii.be,
www.journalbelgianhistory.be), and above all, have a wonderful
holiday season!

CALL FOR CONTRIBUTIONS
The theme of Contemporary History Day 2024 will be 'On the margins
of history: current research, debates, challenges', and will focus on
subaltern groups and people on the margins of society. Would you like
to participate? Get in touch before January 8, 2024.

► Read more

RESEARCH

THE SNCB AND THE DEPORTATION CONVOYS
On December 8, Nico Wouters, Director of CegeSoma, presented the



final report on the SNCB's role in deportations during the Second World
War, to the Senate. Find out more about the report, the presentation
and the book resulting from the research.

► Read more

EHRI
New project funding for the European Holocaust Research
Infrastructure (EHRI) will enable the research infrastructure's
institutionalization work to continue.

► Read more
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